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Ms Yolanda Sancho Serrano 

Director 

Aragon Agency for Quality Assurance and Strategic Foresight in Higher Education (ACPUA) 

Avenida Ranillas 5-D, 1ª planta 

50018 Zaragoza 

Spain 

Brussels, 21 September 2023 

 

 

 

Subject: ACPUA follow-up report to the 2020 ENQA review 

 

Dear Ms Yolanda Sancho Serrano, 

 

At its meeting on 21 September 2023, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from 

the external review of the Aragon Agency for Quality Assurance and Strategic Foresight in Higher 

Education (ACPUA) in 2020. The Board wishes to use the opportunity to commend the agency for its 

careful consideration of the panel’s recommendation on ESG 3.4, where the agency invested significant 

resources to expand its activities on the provision of thematic analyses and the related seminars and 

webinars. 

 

The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Douglas Blackstock 

President 


